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February 26, 1959

Mr. Howard Coghlin
c/o E. C. Johnston Co.,
P. O. Box 1112
Longview, Texas

Re: E. C. Johnston Company, et al
Anderson-State Well No. 1
Adama County, Colorado,
Assignment Lease No. OG 57/1021

Dear Mr. Coghlin:

Reference is made to your letter of February 28, 1059, concerning the above
well. The Conservation Commission has not issued any special rules as yet
for the Doherty Field in which your well is located. According to our records
the Anderson-State Well No. 1 is the only producible well in said field with
two dry holes to the west. »

According to our Form 10, completed by you and approved by our office on
October 30, 1957, your well is capable of producing 24 barrels of oil and
250, 000 Mcf of gas per day, which certainly would indicate a gas well.

Since you have apparently had successful negotiations for selling your gas from
the well, and since there has been no development to the north, east or south
of your well, we feel that it would be desirable to call a hearing on this matter
to determine what the spacing unit and maxzimum rate of production should be.
Unless we hear from you within the next few days, we shall initiate such hear-
ing on our own motion.

Although you have made a test of your well, as indicated by the figures sub-
mitted on our Form 10 mentioned above, we have not received the details of
such a test on our Form 9, which is required.

Also, we note that you produced your well for five months in 1957 for which
months you submitted only the volume of oil produced and did not make an esti-
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mate of the volume of gas in accordance with instructions found on the back
gide of our Form 7.

We will sincerely appreciate your attending to these matters at your earliest
convenience.

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

A. J. Jersin, Director

AJJ:If

ce: Mr. W. H. Pattison
State Board of Land Commissioners
State Capitol
Denver 2, Colorado



